GULLEN RANGE

WIND FARM

Gullen Range Wind Farm - Blade Replacement Works and Associated Traffic Movements

Gullen Range Wind Farm (GRWF) will be transporting a number of oversized and large loads between Monday 16
and Friday 27" November. The exact dates are to be confirmed, and may be subject to weather and other delays.
Updates will be provided on the GRWF website: www.gullenrangewindfarm.com.

The deliveries are to facilitate the replacement of a wind turbine blade at GRWF. Damage to a blade and other
equipment was caused by a severe lightning strike. Deliveries will include the blade itself, as well as a crane, which will
be transported in several pieces. A smaller crane and other equipment will also be required.

The transport route will be from Newcastle, around Sydney and south along the Hume Highway past Goulburn. From
the Hume Highway, the delivery route will be that used during construction. The blade delivery will leave the Hume
Highway west of Goulburn onto Cullerin Road and then Old South Road at Breadalbane. From there it will turn onto
Mullins Creek Road, then Gurrundah Road and then onto the southern access of the wind farm.

Transport of oversize loads will be avoided between 7:30am and 9am for the section of route between the Hume
Highway and the Gurrundah site entrance. On leaving the Hume Highway all loads will travel during daylight hours.
Rail supervision will be arranged for the Breadalbane railway crossing. No deliveries will be made on Saturday or
Sundays.

It is our aim during these works to minimise disruption to local traffic and maximise safety to all road users. We
apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Further updates on the delivery schedule will be made on www.gullenrangewindfarm.com.

For further information please call 1800 509 711, email info@gullenrangewindfarm.com or write to Level 23, 201
Elizabeth Street, Sydney, NSW 2000.



